8/28/16

Dear Elaine Kohrman,

Please leave the Forest Plan as it was in 1985 with no added Wilderness areas.

The Zuni Mountains do not need a designated Wilderness. Many of those areas have been logged for timber in the past. Please remove the D2 5K6 polygon from the possible Wilderness designation list.

The forest land in the Zuni Mountains has been maintained well with the 1985 plan except for Forest Road 50. That just needs some grading and some soil build-up in the low spots so that water will run off to the ditch and ruts won't be made.